
PTA Newsletter 
Thanks to everyone who attended last Friday’s PTA Quiz Night fundraiser. We had a great turn out 

and hope everyone enjoyed themselves. The winning team was the originally titled “The Year 3 Dads/ 

The Bombers”, who said they were as surprised as anyone that they’d actually won! Congratulations 

to them and everyone who took part, and massive thanks to Michelle for writing the questions and 

Rachel for hosting.  

The evening raised almost £500 towards our current project of installing a fitted PA/ sound system, 

video projector and moveable stage area for the school hall, plus blinds for the windows. In the past 

year, we have also been able to fund playground improvements, sports sashes and musical 

instruments for the school. 

 

Upcoming Events 
Family Ceilidh- Friday 24th March 6pm-9pm 

Coming up after half term we’re holding a great family social event – a Ceilidh (pronounced kay-lee) 

with amazing local ceilidh band Mouse’s Nest. It’ll be a great night of dancing and fun, all the dances 

will be outlined and called through by the band, so anyone can join in. Grab a kilt and pop along! 

(jeans will work just as well…) 

Tickets will include buffet food for everyone, and there will be a bar selling drinks. Tickets are £5 for 

adults, £3 for children, and are available from the main school reception. Numbers are limited so 

don’t miss out. 

Treasure Hunt- Sunday 21st May 

Following on from our first Chorlton treasure hunt last year, we’ll be devising another round of 

questions and clues to follow this spring.  

Mini 5-a-side tournament- Sunday 21st May  

After last year’s epic clash to inaugurate the new all-weather surfaces on the playground, we’ll be 

opening up the hottest football tournament of 2017 to see who will win the coveted Golden Owl this 

year. Will last year’s winners retain the trophy, or will someone take their crown?  

Auction of Promises- Friday 16th June 

Our biannual Auction of Promises evening will be running this summer. If you have something you do 

that we can auction, get in touch! It can be anything you have, make or do. Past lots have included 

cooking a special meal, fixing a bike, and even a stay in a holiday cottage! We’ll take anything large 

or small, so if you have a talent, skill or contact, get in touch. Then come along on the night and bid 

for something amazing! 

All the money raised from PTA events goes directly to fund school improvements, and all our events 

are organised and run by parent volunteers. If you would like to find out more about what we do and 

how to get involved, or if you can help in any way, please email oswaldPTAchair@gmail.com, or “like” 

our Facebook page (Oswald Road PTA- FORS) to keep up to date. 

Hope to see you at the upcoming events!  

Many thanks,  

Mark 
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